June 3, 2014

KOCH THOMAS K & CATHERINE J

1016 N 11TH ST

MANITOWOC WI 54220

Re: Waldo Blvd./Menasha Ave. Intersection Alternatives

Dear Property Owner,

Your input is requested regarding several proposed alternatives that are being considered for the intersection of Waldo Blvd. and Menasha Ave. We have included a copy of the 5 proposed alternatives for your review prior to the meeting.

You are invited to attend the upcoming Public Infrastructure Committee meeting which will be held in the Manitowoc City Hall Council Chambers, 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc on Monday, June 9, 2014 at 6:30 P.M.

The Waldo Boulevard construction project from Memorial Drive to N. Rapids is currently scheduled for 2018.

If you have any questions or concerns that may assist in the development of this project, we encourage you to attend the meeting. If I can provide additional information, you can contact me at (920) 686-6910 or by email at gminikel@manitowoc.org.

Sincerely,

Greg Minikel, P.E. Engineering Team Leader

Cc: PI Comm. Members

